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6th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce the introduction of a new School Crossing Patrol shortly at Holy Trinity located 
just outside school on Carlton Road. This new crossing will be operational from 8:30-9:00am and 3pm-
3:30pm, Monday to Friday.  
 
Our School Crossing Patrol is Mrs Moore (pictured below), who has recently started with us as a Teaching 
Assistant in Year 1. Mrs Moore has been a school crossing patrol for many years previously in Thurgoland. 
She is very excited to be taking on this role at Holy Trinity and looks forward to supporting you and our 
pupils to cross the road safely. I’m sure you will all make her feel welcome.  

 

We believe this new patrol will significantly enhance the safety of all our community while they walk to and 
from school and will ensure smooth and safe pedestrian crossings.  
 
We appreciate your support in using the school crossing patrol and encouraging all pupils who walk to 
school themselves to use it too.  
 

 
Mrs Oldcorn 
Headteacher  
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